Correspondence

Lopez, Maria [COB] Bd. 11/9/21, Item 1

From: Jeff Gibson <jeff@ocginfo.com>

Sent: Friday, November 05, 2021 4:46 PM

To: COB_Response; Wagner, Donald; Do, Andrew; doug.chafee@ocgov.com; Foley, Katrina; Bartlett, Lisa
Subject: Maintaining Cities Within Single Supervisorial Districts

Attention: This email originated from outside the County of Orange. Use caution when opening attachments or links.
In the interest of time, we are forwarding you this email from Leonard Glickman of Rose Equities:
Good afternoon Members of the Board of Supervisors and County Leaders:

While we do not normally get involved in county policy issues, the good work you do is very important to us and we do
monitor it closely.

We know that as you are considering the legal, policy, and community ramifications of reapportioning county
supervisorial districts, that you are working hard as a body to maintain communities of interest and insuring that diverse
groups of all demographics are represented o to the greatest extent possible.

One of the communities we are deeply involved in is Costa Mesa. Our organization is invested generationally across the
country and we have always been impressed at how the diversity in Costa Mesa is one of its strengths as a largely
unified and welcoming community of interest. This is why we are invested there as we are in other great communities
in Orange County and Southern California.

It is clear to many in the Costa Mesa community that it is in the best interest of the community and county that Costa
Mesa be included in whole in one supervisorial district. We share this view and know that you are taking the concerns
of Costa Mesa and each of Orange County's many great communities to heart as you draft districts that try and keep
each city together to the greatest extent possible within single districts.

Sincerely,

Leonard Glickman
Rose Equities

If you should have any questions about this letter, please feel free to contact me.

Hope all is well --

Jeff Gibson
jeff@ocginfo.com

ocginfo.com
(949) 851-8511




